
Glenmeade Elementary School 

“Champions of the R.A.C.E!” 

15000 Whirlaway Lane Chino Hills, CA 91709 
Phone: (909) 393-4087      Fax: (909) 548-6068 

    Mrs. Chase, Principal          Mr. Lee, Assistant Principal 

 

 Board of Education 
Joe Schaffer, President  Norm Enfield, Ed.D, Superintendent 
Christina Gagnier, Vice President 
Irene Hernandez-Blair, Clerk 
Andrew Cruz, Member   
James Na, Member 

 

 

August 8, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to the 2020-2021 school year.  I want to introduce you to Ms. Jennifer 

Valero, who will be teaching Mrs. Snell’s class in her absence.  Ms. Valero is prepared, 

dedicated, and has the support she needs to start teaching on August 10th.   

 

You can reach Ms. Valero using her email jennifer_valero@chino.k12.ca.us, or by 

calling the school.  She also has information posted on her class website. 

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Domain/4998 

 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adrienne Chase, Principal 
Glenmeade Elementary School 
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